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Dia dhuit,

I am in my 3rd Year of Law with History (BCL) at University College Dublin. I currently hold a First-Class Honours Degree and will graduate in 2021. 

I am hoping to undertake an internship with ByrneWallace during the months of July or August if this is possible and should my application be successful.

I hope to go on to become a legal practitioner on the completion of my Law degree and I wish to learn more about Corporate Law and Litigation. It would also be of immense benefit to get a feel for what it is like to work at a large law firm such as ByrneWallace with its team of nearly three hundred employees.

I hope my application is to your satisfaction and should you require any further details or need to get in touch, please feel free to contact me. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I appreciate the competitive nature of acquiring an internship at such a highly regarded and leading firm as ByrneWallace and I would be most grateful to be offered an opportunity for an interview should you find merit in my application. 


Mise, le meas,
Patrick Flynn

